
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Club Noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road  

and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Mindfulness 
(starting 
15.1.19) 
Healthy Me 
(starting 8.1.19) 
Fitness/running 
(starting 
15.1.19) 

Singing 
(starting 
15.1.19) 
Recorders 
(starting 
15.1.19 
finishes at 
4pm) 

Wednesday Dance  
(starting 
16.1.19) 

 

Thursday  Street 
Dance 
(starting 
10.1.19) 

Friday   

Friday 4th January 

 News this week: 
 
Welcome Back 
Happy New Year! 
It was lovely to see all the children back at school this week ready to 
learn. The Year 5/6 children started their new Stargazer topic off with a 
visit from a Planetarium yesterday. Parents should also have received a 
paper copy of their topic web for this term today. It is attached to the 
email sent out with this newsletter too in case you have not located it yet! 
 
Foodbank donations 
Did you receive too many chocolates over Christmas? Have you had 
enough of the biscuits? If you have any food items that you wish to 
donate please hand them in to either office where we will arrange for 
them to be collected by Norwich Foodbank. 
 
Change to parent planner 
Please note the year 5 children will not be doing an Easter production this 
year as they took part in the Shakespeare for Schools Festival last term. 
The date was added to the parent planner in error. Sorry for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton & Mrs Palmer 

Diary Dates 
Monday 7th January 
Y1/2 Cross country event – selected 
children only 
 
Tuesday 8th January 
 
Wednesday 9th January 
 
Thursday 10th January 
 
Friday 11th January 
8.45-8.55am – Reception parents 
now invited to join KS1 parent 
reading on a Friday morning 
 

 

PTA Library Café  
You are welcome to come to our library at Holt 

Road for a cuppa and a story. 
Open after school 11/1/19 and every other Friday 

until 4.00pm 
         

                         
 

 
All donations will go towards new books for the library. 


